
 

 

March 15, 2022 

 
From: Holly & Gerry Cardinale  
208 Sandpiper Dr, Palm Beach, FL 33480 

To: Town of Palm Beach  
Planning, Zoning & Building Department, 360 S County Rd, Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 
 
Dear Town of Palm Beach,   

We are writing to express our apprehension of 250 Sandpiper project. Sandpiper is an 
incredible place to live and raise young our family. The openness and full sun of Palm 
Beach is why we love it! We would be very concerned that any variance change for 250 
Sandpiper would provide a precedence for possible future two-story homes to be 
constructed. Keeping the charm and character of Sandpiper with single-story family 
homes is our wish. 

Thank you for the consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Holly and Gerry Cardinale  

208 Sandpiper Dr., Palm Beach, FL 33480 


